----Original Message----

From: Judith G.Mich

Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 3:59 PM

To: Planning

Subject: Housing Exception for Jesuits

Dear Members of the Ann Arbor Planning Commission,

As a member of St. Mary Student Parish and the grateful beneficiary of the wisdom and service of their Jesuit community I am requesting your approval of their request fo house more than four members in the home they wish to purchase in Ann Arbor Hills. I can understand and accept the reluctance of some to this approval.

However, I can think of no better neighbors than these men. This will not be a fraternity house--they have a hierarchical structure of differing ages and dispositions and

will probably be in residence for far greater than 3-4 years. This will not be a cult--far different personalities, interests and again the varying ages, talents and scholarly backgrounds. This will not be a catholic shrine or chapel--it will look, feel and act like any other family household with all the banners, songs and celebrations held a short distance away at the church.

This would be a positive influence and helpful addition to the current community. Given a reasonable agreement on the parking and number of cars and a thorough indoctrination to the rules, covenants and mores of the surrounding area, these very reasonable, intelligent, witty and quite charming men will only add to the ambiance and value of the area.

Please give them your vote and well-earned (in my opinion) support. Thank you for your work on this commission and for your thoughtful consideration.

Judith G. Mich 915 Sunset Road Ann Arbor, MI 48103